Dear Lord/Baroness 

The Government would have us believe that they have changed the Section 75 Secondary Regulations, yet the danger remains intact.


Clinical Commissioning Groups must not be sidelined into spending time and funds which should be devoted to patients in fighting legal battles to defend their commissioning decisions.  

Patients should be able to trust their GP to act in our best interests and not as a result of pressure from private providers and their expensive lawyers.  

The NHS scored as the second best health service provider in the world - now this legislation seriously threatens the whole service in England.

Our hospitals will start to fail because where the patient goes the money follows.

Private providers are unaccountable and will let patients down whilst also increasing prices - which is very poor value for the patient and for the state.
 
Please do not let the healthcare of the people of England be damaged in this way. There is still time to stop it.

Please vote to safeguard our NHS budget for the benefit of patients and oppose the Section 75 Secondary Legislation in Lord Hunt's Pray Debate on April 24th

Yours sincerely

